
GROUPS UNDER TRAFFIC LIGHT ORANGE: 
Please note - you may only attend groups if you are well. 
Toy Lending Library: Open during the term fortnightly. Monday 11am-1pm. Contact  
Janet Kidd. Next on 16th of May. 
Second Chance Op Shop: NOTE: They are taking donations of good quality second 
hand clothing only. Open Tuesday’s 10am—2pm. Contact Marianne Hunt for more 
information. 
Transformation Youth Group: Wednesday 4.45pm-7pm. On hold. 
Mainly Music: Thursday 10am. Contact Sherilyn 021 298 2762. Starting back 12 May. 
Son-Shine Club: Thursdays 3.15pm till 5pm. Contact Tino Segi 027 239 0448.  
Friendship Group @ Ranui: Friday from 10am till 12pm.  Morning Tea provided.  
Contact Myra Dormer or Ph. Church office  833 7815.   
Missions Prayer Meeting: 1st Sunday of the Month after Morning Service. Contact Ronnie 
Nicolson. 
Women’s Bible Study Group:  Monday 10am at Glenda’s house, 6 Mantra Road in Massey. 
Contact Glenda Winn.  
Young Adults Group: Every 2nd Tuesday, 7-9pm in the Cafe . Contact Matt Osborne. 
Monday Night Prayer: Monday 7.30pm-8.30pm, prayer room. On hold. 
Intercessors: Wednesday 10-11.30am in the Prayer Room. On hold. 
Men’s Home group: Thurs 7.00-9.00pm in the Cafe . John Blight or Tai Taua. 
Women’s Fellowship, Prayer and Bible Women’s group: There is a Facebook 
messenger group of ladies within our Church. They are meeting on a Thursday evening on 
zoom 7-9pm and are finishing the last part of an alpha course at the moment. They pray, 
fellowship, and encourage one another. This group is open to all women in our Church and 
their friends. If you'd like to be added to this group contact; Penelope Dawson on 
penelopeanne.d@gmail.com or on Facebook messenger or contact Ronnie Nicolson.  
Moneymates: Wed  10am—12pm. Contact Glenn Harris on 8325961. On hold. 
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Office Hours: 8.30am  to 12.30pm   

                            Monday to Friday 

Office Phone: 833-7815  
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Website: www.ranuibaptist.org.nz 
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Duty Roster 15th May 22nd May 

Door Greeters Sam Johnson-Chung       
& Pat Sharman 

Heather Rowe                
& Maggie Henry 

Notices John Blight Kristen Bettany 

This Week’s Services 
10 am  

Alan Telford - Created for worship - John 4:20-24  
& The AGM 

 

Next Week’s Service 
10 am 

Tai Taua - All in One Accord 

Sunday 8th May 2022 

All things for which you pray and ask, 
believe that you will receive them, 
and they will be granted to you. 

 
Mark 11:24 



Alan Telford 
Created For Worship 

“But the hour is coming, and now is, when the true worshipers will worship the Father in spirit 
and truth; for the Father is seeking such to worship Him'.  John 4:23 
 
Did you know there is something you can give God now, before you get to heaven, that He is 
earnestly looking for. The world can’t give it to Him. Old Testament saints couldn’t give it. And 
you won’t be able to give it to him when you’re in heaven. Everyone will be able to worship 
Him in Heaven, there is no resistance there. But here, on earth now, while you’re still living in 
a mortal body that can get tired, lonely, depressed, angry, or sad … you can push past the   
resistance and offer Him your worship and praise. There is no greater gift He can receive from 
you – the gift of worship in spirit and truth.  

COVID 19 EXPOSURE NOTICE: 
The Auckland District Health Board has informed us that on Sunday 1 May there was a covid 
positive case at church from 10 to 11.30 am.  Our advice to churchgoers is to be vigilant 
about distancing between bubbles and we do encourage mask-wearing, sanitising, and 
handwashing. If you develop any symptoms that could indicate a viral infection remember 
to isolate and get a covid test. This Sunday the cafe will not be offering tea and coffee.  Im-
mediately after the service, an efficient AGM will still take place. 
       Peter Soole on behalf of the Elders  
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SELF DENIAL OFFERING 2021: 
Last year our mission's month was moved online due to the lockdown and we were never 
able to collect the self-denial money that people had been collecting for this. This special   
offering will be collected during the service on the 22nd of May. The money raised from this 
goes to support our community in Nou, Romania.  


